
March 7, 2016

Mayor Buddy Dyer
City of Orlando
400 S Orange Avenue
Orlando, FL 32801

Dear Mayor Dyer:

        We are pleased to inform you that your request for funding from the High Intensity Drug
Trafficking Areas (HIDTA) Program has been approved, and a grant (Grant Number
G16CF0012A) has been awarded in the amount of $109,472.00. This grant will support
initiatives designed to implement the Strategy proposed by the Executive Board of the
Central Florida HIDTA and approved by the Office of National Drug Control Policy (ONDCP).

        The original Grant Agreement, including certain Special Conditions, is enclosed. By
accepting this grant, you assume the administrative and financial responsibilities outlined in the
enclosed Grant Conditions, including the timely submission of all financial and programmatic
reports, the resolution of audit findings, and the maintenance of a minimum level of cash-on-hand.
Should your organization not adhere to these terms and conditions, ONDCP may terminate the grant
for cause or take other administrative action.

Finance Unit
National HIDTA Assistance Center
11200 NW 20th Street, Suite 100
Miami, FL 33172
(305) 715-7600

        Please keep the original copy of the Grant Agreement and Grant Conditions for your file.
If you have any questions pertaining to this grant award, please contact me at (202) 395-4868.

Sincerely,

Michael K. Gottlieb

National HIDTA Director

        If you accept this award, please sign both the Grant Agreement and the Grant Conditions and
return a copy to:

Or via email to your respective NHAC accountant.


